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I am Vice President of Corporate Development and Policy for The Go Daddy Group, Inc. The Go Daddy Group companies include eight ICANN accredited registrars, each of which may benefit from the possible introduction of new gTLDs. 
GoDaddy.com, one of the Go Daddy Group registrars, is a member of the dotMOBI Advisory Group (MAG). I represent GoDaddy.com on the MAG. The MAG, among other activities, is involved in recommending policy to mTLD, the dotMOBI Registry Operator.

GoDaddy.com is a member of, and I am CTO and Vice Chair of the Registrars’ Constituency of the GNSO. While I was not elected by the Constituency to serve on this Working Group, I am on the Executive Committee of the Constituency and feel an obligation to present and discuss various Constituency members’ views to the Working Group as they are made known to me.
GoDaddy.com is also a member of the United States Council for International Business (USCIB). The USCIB is a member of the Business Constituency of the GNSO. Our primary interest in the USCIB is the DNS and Internet Identifiers Working Group. The USCIB and aforementioned Working Group include members who have an interest in the introduction of new gTLDs and how such introduction may be structured in regards to the protection of existing rights of others, particularly Trademark and other Intellectual Property (IP) rights. 
My primary interest in this Working Group is the opportunity to provide input on the necessity of protecting IP rights during the launch of new gTLDs, and if it is determined that such protection is necessary, providing input on the process so that mistakes of the past are not repeated. I have previously submitted a brief white paper on the subject of Sunrise and Landrush to the GNSO and have attached it separately in the interest of full disclosure.
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